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FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 11, 2009

TO: Honorable Dennis Bonnen, Chair, House Committee on Land & Resource Management 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2073 by Bonnen (Relating to plans by local governments in coastal areas for reducing 
public expenditures for erosion and storm damage losses to public and private property.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require a local government that is subject to Chapters 61 or 63, Natural Resources 
Code, which relate to use and maintenance of public beaches and dunes, to use historical erosion data 
and the coastal erosion response plan published by the General Land Office (GLO) to prepare a local 
plan for reducing public expenditures for erosion and storm damage losses to public and private 
property, including public beaches. Under current statute, the use of historical erosion data is optional 
and there is no requirement related to use of the GLO's published coastal erosion response plan.

The bill would authorize the GLO to adopt rules for the preparation and implementation by a local 
government of a local plan for reducing public expenditures for erosion and storm damage losses to 
public and private property in coastal areas.

Any costs associated with related administrative duties for the state or for units of local government 
could be absorbed within existing resources.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 305 General Land Office and Veterans' Land Board
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